
11th March 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

FAO: Parents and Carers who have given consent for their child to participate in
Lateral Flow Testing

Thank you for your continued support with Lateral Flow Testing, is nearing completion of the
initial in school testing programme. Kepier has received delivery of your child’s COVID-19
Self-Test (Rapid Antigen Test).

On Friday 12th March 2021, your child will be issued with 2 boxes of self-testing kits which
contain 3 individual tests (please see pictures below). Alongside this you will also receive a
‘Your Step by Step guide for COVID-19 self-testing) which includes how to record their
results.

· Kepier would encourage you to continue participating COVID-19 self-testing (twice
weekly, 3-5 days apart), however this is voluntary and you can choose to stop testing at any
stage.

· There is no requirement that you share your child’s negative results with Kepier.
However, all results should be uploaded to NHS Track and Trace.



· If your child receives a positive result on a Lateral Flow Test, you should book a
confirmatory PCR test by calling 119 or visiting the following website;
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

· Your child should not attend Kepier whilst they are awaiting the result of a PCR test,
please inform Kepier of your child’s absence in the normal way.

· Lateral Flow self-testing kits should not be used if your child is displaying symptoms. You
should book a PCR test via the methods listed above.

· There has been no guidance on any additional self-testing programmes. We will continue
to keep you informed as and when information is made available.

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s Year Manager in the first instance.

Yours faithfully,

Mr S. Van-Lindon

Senior Leader

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test



